
 

 

 

 
 Reference  IOPC/2022/Circ.6 

 Date 14 October 2022 

 1992 Fund Assembly ⚫ 

 Supplementary Fund Assembly  

Postponement of Workshop on the 2010 HNS Convention 
 

The Director refers to IMO Circular Letter No.4620 and regrets to announce that the workshop on the 2010 

HNS Convention, which was scheduled to take place on Monday, 31 October and Tuesday, 1 November, at 

the Headquarters of the International Maritime Organization (IMO) in London, has been postponed.  

 

The workshop, which is being organised by the esteemed delegation of Canada in cooperation with the 

IOPC Funds and IMO, has been rescheduled to take place on 3 and 4 April 2023, directly following the meeting 

of the 110th session of the IMO Legal Committee (26 to 31 March 2023).  The workshop will be conducted in 

person and in hybrid format. 

 

The draft programme, provisional timetable for the workshop and registration details can be found in IMO 

Circular Letter No.4620/Rev.1. 

 

 

 

________________________ 


